
 
Sent: 26/11/2018 3:14:12 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  26/11/2018   MRS christine carter  1494 Oxford Falls Road, Beacon Hill, New South Wales, Australia - 1494 Oxford Falls Road ST  Beacon Hill NSW 2100  blondiechi11c@gmail.com   RE: DA2018/0149 - 60 Binalong Avenue ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100   I am opposed to the development on 60 Binalong Avenue, it is entirely out of character for the area, it is not even a house, it's a disguised block of units. It's unattractive and unnecessary. Binalong is a quiet residential street, it does not require a building of this scale  The area is not zoned for this sort of building, nor is it necessary for the area, the pubic transport isn't set up, the traffic is appalling there is inadequate parking supplied or even available.  This area needs to be protected not decimated like Frenchs Forest or Dee Why.   Please reject this submission.  Regards  Christine  


